
Suggested Bulletin Announcements 

April 26th 
 
 
 
 
 
May 3rd 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 17th 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 24th 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 7th 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 21st 
 

Do you have 2 hours to spare for life-saving work this summer?  Mark your calendar for  
Saturday, June 27th and join New Life Family Services at their annual Walk & Run for Life to  
celebrate lives saved and ensure more children will have a chance at life. Visit www.nlfs.org or 
call (612) 866-7643 to register. 
 
 
Have you been looking for an opportunity to get your family involved in life-saving work?  
The New Life Family Services Walk & Run for Life is a perfect opportunity to gather your family 
for the purpose of supporting the life-saving ministry of New Life Family Services. New Life has 
activities planned for people of all ages. Just show up at Lake Nokomis in Minneapolis on        
Saturday, June 27th so we can walk for life together! Details and sponsorship information are     
available at www.nlfs.org or call (612) 866-7643 for more information. 
 
If saving a life were as simple as giving or raising $75, would you be interested in learning 
more? For just $75, New Life Family Services can offer an ultrasound to individuals facing  
unplanned pregnancy, and 94% of those individuals will choose life after having an ultrasound.   
Join New Life Family Services as they host their annual Walk & Run for Life on Saturday, June 
27th at Lake Nokomis. The money raised will help support the life-saving work of New Life  
Family Services. You can register as an individual, family, or team. Details and sponsorship  
information are available at www.nlfs.org or call (612) 866-7643 for more information. 
 
 
 
New Life Family Services is looking for a few good groups who love life!  If you are part of 
a small group, Bible Study, MOPs, Women’s group, Men’s group, or any other church group, 
New Life Family Services encourages you to sign up as a team for their annual Walk & Run for 
Life. The Walk & Run will take place on Saturday, June 27th at Lake Nokomis. Details and  
sponsorship information are available at www.nlfs.org or call (612) 866-7643 for more  
information. 
 
Walk for a purpose this month…  Reserve Saturday, June 27th for the New Life Family Services 
Walk & Run for Life at Lake Nokomis. New Life Family Services is a life-changing and life-saving 
ministry that offers life-giving options to those facing unplanned pregnancy. You can be a   
sponsor, walker, or runner! To sponsor a walker or runner or to register to participate, visit 
www.nlfs.org or call (612) 866-7643 for more information. 

The New Life Family Services Walk for Life is only 1 week away!  Join hundreds of Christians 
in supporting the life-saving work of New Life Family Services next Saturday, June 27th at Lake 
Nokomis in Minneapolis. Every $75 you raise will provide a free ultrasound and decision-making 
counseling to someone facing an unplanned pregnancy. To sponsor a walker or runner or to  
register to participate, visit www.nlfs.org or call (612) 866-7643.   

Walk. Run. Save lives. 


